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May 14, 2020 

Dear Green Lake County Residents: 

The WI Supreme Court voted yesterday to invalidate the statewide Safer at Home Order issued 

by the WI Department of Health Services. While this decision immediately ended the emergency 

order, COVID 19 has not disappeared and it remains in our community. 

After careful review by the Incident Command Team, we have developed a plan that provides 

guidance and education to reduce risks and assurance that by working together, we can start 

returning to the “new normal”. We feel these recommendations will move our county forward if 

individuals and businesses follow these recommendations. We want to continue to move 

forward, but want the community to know that we may have to move back and tighten up these 

rules if we see an increase in cases of the disease. And we will relax the order as the condition 

improves. This is a very challenging time and my role as Health Officer is to minimize the 

spread of this disease, especially with our most vulnerable populations. We feel that the WI 

Economic Development Corporation’s guidance will be very helpful in moving us forward. 

There are a number of strategies that need to be implemented by our businesses and community. 

We encourage you to go to www.wedc.org to review these recommendations.  

For questions or concerns, contact the Green Lake County Health Department at 920-294-4070. 

As we continue to update our plan based on the changing metrics of this disease progression, we 

will post them on the Green Lake County website at www.co.green-lake.wi.us  and share with 

our local media outlets.  

Finally, I want to thank all of our community members and businesses for their tremendous 

efforts in trying to minimize the spread in our communities. We need to continue many of these 

new habits to stay safe. 

Stay Safe, 

Kathryn S. Munsey, RN 

Green Lake County Health Officer 

http://www.wedc.org/
http://www.co.green-lake.wi.us/
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